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Dear WFWP International Leaders, 

  

Warm Greetings from Korea! 

Thank you for all of your efforts worldwide. 

As some have heard, there is an important announcement regarding a change in WFWP leadership. 

1. On 2014.4.19 by the Heavenly Calendar (May 17), True Parents announced that Prof. Yeon Ah (Choi) 

Moon, International Vice President, will become President of WFWP International and of WFWP Korea. 

Dr. Lan Young Moon, has been newly appointed as Special Emissary for Eastern Europe with FFWPU 

International. She will remain a close advisor to WFWP, as President Emeritus of WFWP International. 

(An individual who holds the title of President Emeritus has retired from the position, having served with 

distinction.) 

2. Inaugural Ceremony 

Date: 2014.5.6 by the Heavenly Calendar (June 3), Tue., 2 pm. 

Venue: FFWPU Korea Headquarters, 8F, Seoul 

  

Love and blessings, 

WFWP International Headquarters, Korea  

 


